
 

July 18, 2018 

 

 

Hamilton 
July 17 – August 26 
KeyBank State | 2 hrs 43 min w/ I 
(performances listed need 10+ RedCoats!) 

 SA E 7/21 6:30pm 
 FR E 7/27 6pm 

 SA E 7/28 6pm 

 SU M 7/29 11:30am 

 SU E 7/29 5pm 
 

Body of Work 
July 24 
Allen Theatre 
 

ADF Student Showcase 
July 28 
Allen Theatre 
 

Silent Disco 
July 28 – 2-4 vols needed 
Plaza 

 SA E 7/28 8:30pm 
 

Hubbard Street Dance Chicago 
July 28 
Connor Palace 
 

Menopause the Musical 
July 31 – August 12 
Hanna Theatre 
 

Dan and Phil World Tour 
July 31 
Connor Palace 
 

Cinema at the Square 
August 2 - 19 
Connor Palace 
 

Cabaret Nights Revue 
August 11 
Kennedy’s | 1 hr w/ I 
 
 

Christmas in July Sale! 
 

Christmas is about to come early for the Playhouse Square RedCoats! 
 

RedCoat presale to purchase discounted seats for Hello Dolly from July 24th until 
the Public on-sale date, Friday, July 27th.   Best availability is during the third week 
of the run and the best seats are usually available on Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Thursday and Sunday nights.   Don’t let the parade pass you by - put on your 
Sunday clothes and get your tickets for Hello Dolly before they sell out! 
 

PLUS - You know Dasher and Dancer and Prancer and Vixen…but did you know 
that Rudolph the Red-Nosed Reindeer the Musical is coming to town for the 
weekend of December 7-9th?  RedCoat presale for discount tickets from July 24-29.  
After that, they will not be available again until late August when they go on sale to 
the public.  This music is a pure adaptation of the classic holiday cartoon we all 
know and love. 
 

To access your discount simply log on to www.playhousesquare.org/ceo and use 
the password– REDCOAT 
 

If you have any further questions contact Andy Selesnik at 
Andy.Selesnik@PlayhouseSquare.org  or (216) 640-8603. 
 
 

  

Hamilton Update 
 

Road Closures: 
Euclid and 14th street will be blocked off from the evening of Thursday 7/19 – Sunday 
7/22 due to the Center Stage Gala.  You can still access the US Bank Garage off of 
Prospect Ave.  On Saturday, July 21 - you must have your RedCoat Photo ID to be 
allowed to walk inside the barrier up 14th to Playhouse Square. 
 

There are also freeway closures entering downtown Friday – Sunday.  Please check 
ODOT for updated information. 
 

RedCoat Needs: 
We are still in need of RedCoats at a number of Hamilton performances.  Please keep 
an eye on these Weekly Updates, we are listing dates for the upcoming week where 
we need 10 or more RedCoats.  I know many of you have held off signing up as extras 

so others could have a chance – now is your time to jump back in!!! 
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